
                                                              

 

                                                                                                         

   

                   

 

Dear Families of FHH Elementary School,   

Lifetouch is currently on a journey to provide a World Class experience for you, as a valued 

yearbook customer. We know how important yearbooks are - especially in times like these.  

 

We wanted to make you aware that due to COVID-19, Lifetouch has had government-

mandated shut-downs in some of our production facilities and social distancing protocols in 

others that have reduced our capacity for printing yearbooks. Be assured that everyone who 

ordered a yearbook will receive one. However, the delivery of your yearbook has been 

delayed.  

 

Lifetouch is working hard to produce your yearbook and we can’t wait to get the finished 

product in your hands. We will work closely with your school on a plan for distribution. It is 

always our intention to provide you with the very best service and products and we thank 

you for your patience and understanding. We value the trust you place in us to capture and 

preserve your important school memories.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

Johnny Grant 

Vice President of Sales | Lifetouch School Photography and Yearbooks 

11000 Viking Drive 

Eden Prairie, MN 55344 

 


